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Dear Students and Parents/Guardians,

Shelton Intermediate School has finalized its summer work requirements for 2023. The
work is reviewed by the department each year to ensure that it is a meaningful way for
students to practice math and reading skills in the summer and arrive well-prepared for
their next course in the following grade.

The summer work is attached to the links provided in this letter. The work must be
completed by August 23, 2023. There will be incentives for students to earn tickets to win a
TI-84 Plus Graphing Calculator. For reading there will be a celebration with a sweet treat.

Summer Math Packet Entering Grade 7

Summer Math Packet Entering Grade 8

Summer Reading Packet Entering Grade 7 and 8

The most meaningful way to complete this work is throughout the course of the summer
for continual practice and review. Students are encouraged to choose technological tools
strategically when working on the assignments.

Specifically in math, while using a math website or app is an excellent strategy to learn how
to complete a problem or to check an answer, using math software or apps to complete the
entire assignment without learning defeats the purpose of the work.

We wish you a safe, restful summer and hope that you make time to practice your math
skills, as well.

Respectfully,

Director of Curriculum, Instruction, and Data Pre K-12

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vPsv_zDIhY0nZvwQ6Nx9hEN-RzmCF7zz/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1c7RnFpntiACk4RxRm-WuoNXEBK1cU-bu/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ejj0mqVVPKgW7UoEXFo75zAT6X-B1Z7J/view?usp=sharing

